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Friday 10th February 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What an amazing term the children have had, we’re so proud of them and hope they have a restful and relaxing half 

term. 

World Book Day 
 
This year, we are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March. As always, the children are welcome and 
encouraged to come in dressed up as their favourite book character. We thought half term might be a good time to 
get thinking about this. The day will be consisting of many engaging activities linked to books, we look forward to 
celebrating this with the children and continuing to develop their love of reading!  
 
‘Who Cares’ Presentation 
 
On Thursday 23rd February, Year 6 will be watching the ‘Who Cares’ presentation. This inspiring performance will 
guide pupils through a journey that enables them to explore the full range of opportunities offered by health & 
care… 
 
The main aims of the performance will be to; 
• Raise awareness of the different job roles and careers in health and care 
• Breakdown gender stereotypes that could put limitations on young people’s interest in certain job roles 
• Communicate that anyone can be a part of this exciting sector. 
 
Mock SATs Scaled Scores 
 
Just a note to let you know that scaled scores from our recent Mock SATs will be sent home week commencing 20th 
February. Some children were absent and have not yet been able to sit these papers. Therefore, we thought it was 
only right to send the scaled scores home when all children have had chance to sit missed papers.  
 
 

This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Mason-For an improved focus during lessons, particularly in Maths when completing ALL the chilli challenges!  

Finley-For persevering when working on fractions and percentages. 

Kestrels 

Amelia-For a fantastic and creative propaganda poster on gas masks and keeping safe during World War Two.  

Noah-For showing great focus during your English lessons. 

Jays 

Louie-For showing increased confidence in lessons; contributing well to class discussions and offering his opinion. 

Jenson-For fantastic focus in maths - the hard work is showing! 
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We’re so proud of your continued hard work! 

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

 

We hope you have a brilliant half term break, 

 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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